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On the occasion of the Yeshiva's 40th anniversary, I want to express my deepest 

appreciation to the founders, supporters, and extraordinary teachers of Darche 

Noam.  You created a unique educational environment, a place in which talmidim 

can tap into the depths of unabridged Torah and use it to illuminate the heights of 

personal greatness.  In a sometimes dark world, you maintain an oasis of genuine 

spiritual light. 

In particular, Rabbi Hirshfeld has been the ultimate Rosh Yeshiva for me.  In the 

Beis Midrash, his calm precision opened sugyos and taught me how to think.  

Outside of the Beis Midrash, he has been a reliable voice of commonsense and 

deep wisdom.  Both Rav Hirshfeld and his wife performed countless kindnesses for 

me and my family.  I will forever remain indebted. 

With love, admiration, and profound respect, 

Leib Kelemen 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P.O. Box 34490, Jerusalem, Israel 9113401 * www.c4kd.org * 0584201798 
 


